
Pipe  bursts  in  LTCC’s  PE
building
A broken pipe in the fitness education center at Lake Tahoe
Community College means no classes in that building through at
least Jan. 16.

LTCC officials discovered the burst pipe Jan. 13. They are
still assessing the situation and as of Sunday night did not
have an estimated value of the damage.

All  other  classes  scheduled  for  the  Physical  Education
Building will continue as scheduled.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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